
 
From: PONT Kylie-Anne [mailto:Kylie-Anne.PONT@rms.nsw.gov.au] On Behalf Of Development 
hunter 
Sent: Tuesday, 27 June 2017 1:36 PM 
To: Lauren Evans <Lauren.Evans@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: FW: Hunter Valley Operations South - Modification 5 (MP 06_0261) 
 
Dear Lauren, 
 
I refer to your email below advising Roads and Maritime Services (“Roads and Maritime”) of the 
proponent’s response to submissions. 
 
No objections were raised in Roads and Maritime’s previous correspondence dated 23 March 2017 
as the proposed modification will not create additional vehicle movements as coal is processed on-
site and transferred via the internal rail network.  
 
Again, no objections are raised. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kylie-Anne Pont 
Development Assessment Officer 
Network NSW | Journey Management 
T 02 4908 7683 M 0475 989 994 
www.rms.nsw.gov.au 
Every journey matters 
  
Roads and Maritime Services 
Level 8, 266 King St Newcastle NSW 2300 
 

http://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/

